
Frederick Peak Golf Course Board Meeting

Regular Meeting

Frederick Peak Golf Course clubhouse

September 12, 2022

A regular meeting of the Frederick Peak Golf Course Board was held on September 12, 2022 at 6:00 P.M. at the Frederick Peak

Golf Course clubhouse, the same notice of meeting was given according to law.  All of the proceedings hereafter shown were

taken while the meeting was open to the public.  A public Information Agenda Packet was available at the public information

table.  Notice of Open Meetings Act was provided as required by law.

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm by president Balliet.

Board members present were Balliet, Wackler, Hernstrom, and Renning. Absent was Getty. Course employees Jacob Fuehrer and

Denee Limbach were also present.

Past minutes were reviewed and approved 4-0.

There was no public comment.

In clubhouse news, Limbach reported August sales of $55,886. A rehearsal dinner and wedding reception is to be held at the

course this upcoming Friday and Saturday. The Badger Booster Tournament went well, and there is some talk to possibly move it

to alumni weekend next summer. Limbach reported that the clubhouse is ahead of the end of year budget predictions from last

year. Couples league has two more weeks remaining. The plan is for the course and clubhouse to stay open until the end of

October, if possible.

In grounds and equipment updates, Fuehrer said that he plans to aerate the greens at the end of September after the high

school girls golf tournament. The plans to continue to do just regular maintenance on the course throughout the fall. For

equipment, he has started to replace some worn hydraulic hoses on equipment.

With no further agenda items, Balliet motioned to adjourn the meeting. Wackler seconded. The motion carried 4-0 and the

meeting adjourned at 6:10 pm.


